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Clearing the Hurdles!  
 

Hello Church Family, 
 

What a time of rejoicing! God has been so good to us. 
We need to shout His praise for the goodness shown. 

We look around at His creation and see His 
handiwork. The birds are singing. The flowers are 
blooming. We serve an awesome God.  

He has also blessed us with several new ministry tools 
at the church. First of all, He allowed us to install a 
new playground. This will help us offer a safe place for 
children in our community to play. Secondly, our new 
church sign has been completed. It gives us the ability 
to communicate with our community through a digital 
message board. Another amazing blessing, these two 
projects were not an expense to the church! 

God is Good! 

 

Furthering HIS Kingdom,  

Pastor Mitch 

 

 

 

 

 
 



June – Deacons of the Month 
Steve Davis, Keith Gregory, J.C. Powell 
 
June – God’s Grocery 

2 -  Macaroni and Cheese 
9 - Pasta or Rice Sides 

16 - Instant Potatoes and Canned Gravy 
23 - Pasta Sauce, Salad Dressing, Condiments 
30 - Hamburger Helper or Banquet Bake Meals 

 
June – Nursery Workers 

2 - Pam Jones and Sheena Sigmon 
9 - Darlene Gregory and Diane Keen 

16 - Temple Powell and Pat Walker 
23 - Pam Jones and Sheena Sigmon 
30 - Darlene Gregory and Cathy Saunders 

 
June – Ushers 

2 - Ben Cifers, Bob Burton, 
Cory Lewis, and Ryan Holt 

9 - Ernest Crumpton, Bill Farthing,  
Scott Brandon, and Keith Gregory 

16 -  Ken Rhodes, Tony Poteat, 
Jacob Cifers, and Scott Slade 

23 - Bill Farthing, Ernest Crumpton, 
Ryan Holt, and Scott Brandon 

30 - Ken Rhodes, Tony Poteat,  
Scott Brandon, and Benny Saunders 

 
 


